

County Council

Stephanie Wright Megan Dunn Sam Low Nate Nehring Jared Mead

September 29, 2021

3000 Rockefeller Avenue Everett, WA 98201-4046 (425)388-3494 FAX (425)388-3496 TTY/TDD (800)877-8339

Mr. Mark Smith 5628 181st PI SW Lynnwood, WA 98037 Email: mark.smith@snoco.org

Re: Reappointment to the Snohomish County Chemical Dependency and Mental Health Program Advisory Board

Dear Mr. Smith:

On behalf of the Snohomish County Council, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for accepting the reappointment to the Snohomish County Chemical Dependency and Mental Health Program Advisory Board.

It is gratifying to see citizens such as yourself participating in these important functions. We sincerely appreciate you making yourself available to serve in this capacity.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Wright

Council Chair

cc: Human Services

Enclosure (Motion No. 21-328)

SNOHOMISH COUNTY COUNCIL Snohomish County, Washington

MOTION NO. 21-328

CONFIRMING THE REAPPOINTMENT OF MARK SMITH TO THE CHEMICAL DEPENDENCY AND MENTAL HEALTH PROGRAM ADVISORY BOARD

WHEREAS, SCC 2.400.030 authorizes the Human Services Department to administer and coordinate county programs and projects relating to human services in accordance with county, state and federal laws and regulations; and

WHEREAS, Mark Smith has been recommended for reappointment at the February 17, 2021 board meeting; and

WHEREAS, this reappointment is recommended by County Executive Dave Somers pursuant to SCC 2.03.030;

NOW, THEREFORE, ON MOTION, the Snohomish County Council confirms the reappointment of Mark Smith to the Chemical Dependency and Mental Health Program Advisory Board, for a three (3) year term to ending February 28, 2024.

PASSED this 29th day of September, 2021.

SNOHOMISH COUNTY COUNCIL Snohomish County, Washington

Council Chair

ATTEST:

Asst Clerk of the Council